
 Press Release 

GoI releases next tranche for Gyelposhing-Nganglam and Gomphu-Panbang Road Projects 

 
 
 

Mr. Bishwadip Dey, the Deputy Chief of Mission, Indian Embassy handed over two cheque 
of Nu.138.60 million for Gyelposhing – Nganglam Highway and Nu. 105 million for 
Gomphu – Panbang Highway, to Mr. Sonam Wangchuk, Secretary, GNHC on 20th March, 2015, 
the first and second releases for the respective two projects under 11th FYP Project Tied Assistance 
(PTA). 

Government of India has committed Nu. 28,000 million for Project Tied Assistance under 11th FYP 
of RGoB. The present release is in line with GoI's commitment for expeditious release of funds. 
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